
 

 

Dear Parent, 

Hello and a belated Happy New Year to you all! 

For your PTFA, 2023 was a year of regrowth following  the disruptions of COVID. 

Membership increased steadily, with some fantastic, talented and motivated parents stepping 

forward to make a real difference to pupil life at Broughton. We are always on the lookout for new 

members, so if you can help then we would be delighted to welcome you to our next meeting in 

February; complementary tea and coffee included! 

Amongst the many valuable contributions, I must single out one of our PTFA members Ms Ceri 

Hawkshaw. Virtually single-handedly, Ceri championed our Easyfundraising initiative which has 

already delivered over £120 into the PTFA school fund for good causes! Thanks must also go to 

those parents and grandparents who have already signed up for Easyfundraising and whose 

purchases provided donations to our fund.  

 

If you would like to help, and have not already done so, then please 

sign up now by clicking the link below or use this QR code below:  

easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/friends of broughton high school 

 

On the community front, we all had a great time at the PTFA Year 7 family social which took place 

in early December. Mr Church was the quizmaster for the evening; he delivered a consummate 

performance and a good time was had by all! 

Our objective for 2024 is simply to help our outstanding school make life even better for our 

children. We already have some big ideas in the pipeline so watch this space! 

 

Anthony Mellor 

PTFA Chair 
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